
 
 
 
 

PRESS COMMUNIQUÉ  

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE SPEAKER 

 
Visit to the National Assembly 

 
 

 Mr Speaker has the honour to inform the public that, with a view to 

enhancing the democratic engagement of Parliament with the citizens, the 

Parliament Chamber will be re-opened to visitors. 

Mr Speaker has further expressed the wish to meet the visitors, subject to his 

availability. 

A one-hour programme has been devised which shall include the projection of a 

video depicting the functioning of Parliament followed by live interactions with 

the visitors, ending with refreshments in the Lunch Room. 

In this context, members of the civil society are kindly invited to submit their 

request to the Office of the Clerk three days prior to the proposed visit. 

Each group will be restricted to a maximum of 80 visitors. 
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